
Manheim Twp. H.S.      BULLETIN #47                               Monday, November 4, 2024 

 
The following College visits are scheduled for the week of 11/4 - 11/8. Both virtual and in person college visits are held in 
the College & Career Center in the Counseling Office. Students can sign up for college visits in SCOIR. See your Class of Schoology 
page for additional information on how to sign up in SCOIR. 

 

Monday, November 4th, 2024 08:00 AM - 08:45 AM Lycoming College 

Monday, November 4th, 2024 09:30 AM - 10:15 AM University of New England 

Monday, November 4th, 2024 01:40 PM - 02:25 PM Clarkson University 

Wednesday, November 6th, 2024 01:00 PM - 01:45 PM University of Pittsburgh (Johnstown) 

 
Attention Students taking AP Classes: If you are intending to take any AP exams, this is a reminder that Monday, November 4th is 
the last day to register and pay for an AP exam without incurring a late fee.  After this date, a $40 fee and/or a $40 cancellation fee 
will be charged per exam.  Students must register for AP exams in their College Board account, as well as pay for the exams in Total 
Registration. Please refer to the AP Informational Letter for very important and time sensitive details about AP Testing Registration 
and Payment for this school year. Contact Mrs. Nagle (naglede@mtwp.net) in the Counseling Office if you have any questions. 
 
This is a reminder to all Seniors that you can invite any family member who is a veteran or active member of the military to be our 
honored guest(s) at our Veterans’ Day Assembly on Monday, November 11th at 9:30 AM in the auditorium. Please see Mrs. Ridley in 
the main office if you are a senior planning to enter the military after graduation and to turn in your RSVP forms.  
 
Do you speak a language other than English at home? Are you taking an advanced level of a world language? If you answered yes to 
either of these questions AND you are graduating this year, you might qualify for a PA Seal of Biliteracy! The Seal of Biliteracy is an 
award to recognize your language skills and is an impressive credential on your high school transcript, resume, and college 
applications. If interested or if you have any questions, please see your Counselor or Language teacher before today’s 
application deadline. 
 
This year's No Shave November is right around the corner!  The Mini-Thon fundraiser will continue through Friday, November 
22. For those new faces around the building, the purpose of No Shave November is for staff members to raise money for Four 
Diamonds by setting dollar goals to do crazy hairstyles of their choice on EITHER Friday, November 22 OR Monday, December 2. 
Thank you for supporting Mini-Thon! 
 
Ski Club apparel update: You can now visit the apparel link on www.mtski.com and buy all your ski club gear. Make sure you make 
your purchases soon! The store closes on November 14th at 9AM. 
 
Open Bowling for those interested in joining the team will be held at Dutch Lanes on Mondays at 3:30 PM.  Hope to see you there. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
THERE ARE NO ATHLETIC EVENTS SCHEDULED FOR TODAY. 
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